
Franklin Elementary 

103 Country Club Road Hillsboro, TX 76645 

February 2018 Board Report 

Curriculum and Campus Updates 
February is a busy month in Pre-K!  This month we will introduce our families to parent portals. 

The CLI portals allow parents to log in and view student data. This digital resource provides 

targeted instructional activities to use at home. We are excited about participating in the 

Destination Imagination competition in Justin, TX. Our instructional focus is health, so we will 

discuss healthy habits and healthy snacks. Dr. Scarborough will teach students to keep their teeth 

and gums healthy as well as what to expect when you go to the dentist. We will end February 

with a unit on dinosaurs and a pets unit. We have begun learning our letter sounds, and in 

February we will introduce the letter sounds /f/, /n/, /c/, /h/, /y/ and /b/. We will listen for those 

sounds in words as well as produce rhyming words. Math will take us through the numbers 6, 7, 

8, 9 and 10. We will make sets, add and subtract, and share equally. During the month of 

February we will have our last holiday party of the school year. Our Valentine’s party will be on 

Wednesday, February 14th  from 10:00 to 10:30.   

Professional Development 

Learning never ceases at Franklin Elementary. This month the Texas PTA will present 40 Developmetal 

Assets for parents and staff. Staff members will facilitate professional learning communities on the 

following PreK Guidelines from the Children’s Learning Institute and TEA: social studies and fine arts. 

Upcoming Events 
 Dentist Visits- February 7th at 9:00 am 
 Destination Imagination- February 10th Justin, TX 

 Valentine Party- February 14th 10:00 am 
 Nutrition Program- February 16th at 9 am 
 No School & Parent Conferences- February 19th 
 Reading Rascals- February 21st at 9:45 am 
 Skelton Storytelling- February 28th 

Enrollment 
Head Start 50  
Prekindergarten 122 
Total  172 

Attendance 
93% 
 


